
 

 
 
February 10, 2021 
 
Fact Sheet – Learn from Home Transition Option Update for after March 1 
 
With September’s return to school, families with children were provided several options under 
Stage 2 of the government’s education restart plan.  
 
One of those options was the Learn from Home Transition Option. It provided a temporary 
transition for families who could support their child’s learning at home until they were ready to 
return to in-person instruction.  
 
In fall 2020, the District decided to extend the Learn From Home Transition Option until March 
1, 2021. The District now extends the option until the end of the 2020-21 school year (June 29, 
2021). 
 
About 21 percent of all elementary students began the school year in this option in September. 
Since September 3358 students have successfully returned to in-person learning. Currently, 
about 9 per cent remain in Option 4, representing 2665 students. 
 
Going forward: 

• The Learn from Home Transition Option continues to be a transition program for 
families who can support their child’s learning at home 

• Resources for families can be found on the Continuity of Learning hub 
• Staff check-ins with families and students will continue 
• Schools will find ways to increase opportunities for students to take part in in-person 

activities at the school to prepare them for their eventual return to school 
• Students’ spaces will continue to be held in their school and in their classes to ensure a 

smooth transition to in-person instruction during the current school year or in 
September  

 
 
 
 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/Student_Learning/Continuity_of_Learning/Pages/resources.aspx


 
 
Dates for return to in-person instruction: 
 
Students may return to in-person instruction on: 

• March 1, 2021 
• On any Monday after spring break   

 
If families would like their child/ren to return to in-person instruction on any Monday between 
March 8 and June 29, they can contact their child/ren’s school by the previous Thursday to 
make arrangements. 
 
On February 10, 2021, a survey was provided to families with children taking part in the Learn 
from Home Transition Option. This survey requested families indicate whether their child will 
return to in-class learning on March 1. This information was requested to ensure plans are in 
place at schools to welcome students back. 
 
More information on the Learn from Home Transition Option 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/News/Documents/20200831_FactSheet_ElemOption_FINAL.pdf

